
From: Karen & Mike Frazier
To: City Council
Subject: Ord. 654
Date: Monday, January 06, 2014 1:50:47 PM

Dear Shoreline Council Members,
 
Please make the agreed upon Town Center code standard throughout Shoreline,
restoring 15’ setbacks for all developments.  This is especially important for the work
to be done along Linden Avenue N.
 
Thank you.
 
Karen Frazier
327 NW 182nd Street
Shoreline, WA 98177
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